
  

For interested teams, please send an email with your contact 

information to the email below. Individuals may also request 

to be added to a list of “Free Agents”. Games will be played 

Tuesdays - Thursdays in the Pearl River High School gym. 

For more information please call 845-359-6503  

or email us at recreation@orangetown.com 

Looking for a way back on the court? Join Orangetown Recreation’s 

weeknight Slow-Break Basketball League for it’s 52nd year!  

We are now offering a 5v5 Men’s League and  

No matter your competitive level, we have a division for you! Register 

your team by Monday, October 9th, 2023. A League Zoom call will be 

held for registered teams.  
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